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Our ref: Inland Rail - Narromine to Narrabri (SSI-9487)

Mr Matthew Errington
Senior Environment Advisor NSW
AUSTRALIAN RAIL TRACK CORPORATION LIMITED
Level 16, 180 Ann Street
Brisbane Queensland 4000

30/09/2022

Subject: Inland Rail Narromine to Narrabri Project (SSI-9487 – Preferred Infrastructure and Amendment
Report Response to Submissions

Dear Mr Errington

The exhibition of the Preferred Infrastructure and Amendment Report for the Inland Rail - Narromine to
Narrabri (SSI-9487) ended on 23 September 2022.

We have placed all submissions on the NSW planning portal at
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects.

We now require a written response to issues raised in the submissions, as required under section
5.17(6) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979

The written response must be in the form of a submissions report that has been prepared having regard
to the State Significant Infrastructure Guidelines including Appendix C - Preparing a Submissions Report.

We also require a response to all issues raised by agencies in their advice. This response should be
incorporated into the submissions report. 

Please lodge your submissions report by Wednesday 2 November 2022 via the NSW planning portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.

If you have any questions, please contact Mick Fallon, on 02 8217 2083 or via email at
mick.fallon@planning.nsw.gov.au.
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Yours sincerely,

Lloyd Eley-Smith
A/ Director, Freight Assessments and Management
Freight Assessments


